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The audit did not result in any high (critical) priority recommendations. There isone medium (important) priority
recommendation, which means, "Action is required to ensure that UNDP is not exposed to risks that are
considered moderate. Failure to take action could contribute to negative consequences for UNDP." The
recommendation includes actions to address inadequate project monitoring.

Management comments and action plan

The United Nations Resident Coordinator and UNDP Resident Representative accepted the recommendation
and is in the process of implementing them. Comments and/or additional information provided have been
incorporated into the report, where appropriate.
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